
SUPREME COURT OF TASMANIA 
 
 

CIRCULAR TO PRACTITIONERS 
 
 
No.  8 of 2023 9 AUGUST 2023 

 
 
 

CEREMONIAL SITTING 

RETIREMENT OF ASSOCIATE JUSTICE STEPHEN HOLT 
 
 
The Honourable Associate Justice Stephen Holt will retire on 31 August 2023. 
 
To mark his retirement, there will be a ceremonial sitting in the No. 1 Civil Court, Salamanca 
Place, Hobart at 4.15 pm on Thursday, 31 August 2023. 
 
The proceedings will also be broadcast by video-link to the Launceston and Burnie Supreme 
Courts, for those practitioners who wish to attend at those locations. 
 
All practitioners are invited to attend. For catering purposes, would you be kind enough to advise 

Mrs Roslyn Harling by emailing RSVP.SupremeCourt@justice.tas.gov.au before 21 August 2023. 

 
Those practitioners intending to robe are advised that no wig is to be worn. 
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